
Notice 
Wash Water to Stormwater 
 
This notice is intended to protect stormwater quality on the Port of 
Tauranga site by preventing the contamination of stormwater or 
discharges of contaminants to the harbour via the stormwater network.   
 

Drains on the Port of Tauranga site are intended for stormwater 
discharge only. 

 
To manage the risk of stormwater contamination or discharges of 
contaminants to the harbour via the stormwater network and potential 
environmental impacts as a result, discharge of wash water or other 
contaminants to stormwater infrastructure on Port land is not permitted 
unless prior arrangements have been agreed with the Port of Tauranga 
Ltd.  
 
This includes, but is not limited to: 
• Washing down of vehicles or equipment 
• Cleaning of ground surface, pavements or roadways 
• Washing of buildings, walls, roofs, or fittings 
 
If any of your work has the potential to result in wash water or other 
contaminants discharging to stormwater infrastructure, we ask that you 
please contact the Port of Tauranga Ltd prior to undertaking the work so 
we can assess the work and agree on best management practices. 
 
For further details, contact: 
Joey McKenzie  
Environmental Manager, Port of Tauranga Limited 
Email. joeym@port-tauranga.co.nz  
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